

Broad River European Motor Club News

Goal is to send this electronically each month. Printed copies available at meetings. Any ideas for a name for the newsletter? Send an e-mail to Jack with your suggestion.



August 2009 Broad River European Motor Club

Shelby, North Carolina 28150

Volume I Number 04

AUGUST 6 MEETING AT OWL'S EYE WINERY COME TO OUR MONTHLY MEETING BRING YOUR CAR

The August meeting of the BREMC will be held on Thursday, August 6 starting at 6:30pm. Will have a Make Your Own Sub from Sub Station II. Cost will be \$4.75 per person. Please e-mail Jack Weller that you will be attending to get a rough count. wsweller@aol.com



At our July meeting, we had 30 BREMC members attend the meeting at Owl's Eye Winery on Metcalf Road, Shelby. Tom Greene, president, and Margaret Harry prepared the meal of hamburgers and hot

dogs.

We had eleven different marks represented at the meeting from three different countries.



Can you name the different marks?



This Mercedes
Diesel, owned by
the Millers was
an attention
getter. It is
preserved and
has been lovingly
cared for more
than forty years.

One action from the July meeting was to arrange for cars to be part of two Independence Day parades.

See article on back page.

TRIP TO STOWE A HOT TOPIC

BREMC was part of a special event at the Daniel Stowe Botanical Gardens, Gastonia, on Saturday June 20.



display on a day when the thermometer pushed the upper nineties.

As visitors to the gardens wandered through the garden paths, they were

pleased to see the cars on display. Many stopped and spoke with Club members about the story behind the cars, when they restored or sharing that they had owned a similar model when they were in college or it was their first car.

A special Thank You to **Doug** and **Cindy Carlisle** for coordinating the event. Members who showed their cars included Jerry



and Nannette Bumgaugh, Jeff and Joanne Cox, Dennis Davis, Skip and Lynn Wise, Bob Childress, Mac Mccuin and Jack Weller.



Based on the reaction of the visitors, we would like to try a similar event in the fall.

Communications is an important part of any organization. The newsletter is published monthly to encourage and to promote events, to share activities and information, to introduce members to the love of cars,

to involve you in helping others and to celebrate our successes.

If you have ideas for articles or want to let us know how you like the newsletter, e-mail Jack at wsweller@aol.com

OFFICERS OF BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN MOTOR CLUB

BREMC officers Tom Greene, president; Jack Weller, vice president; Cindy Carlisle, secretary / treasurer

BROAD RIVER EUROPEAN MOTOR CLUB

MISSION STATEMENT

The purpose of the
Broad River European Motor Club is
To encourage and promote the preservation
and enjoyment of European cars,
To conduct educational and social events,
and To involve the group
in community, civic, and charitable events.

JUNE 14 - BRITISH CAR DAY SOUTH PICTURES & COMMENTS



The Porters, Carlisles, Wrights and Wises meet at the Park

Frank Liske Park, Concord, NC was the location to be on June 14th as the Carolinas Austin-Healey Club sponsored British Car Day South for the 28th year. BREMC members who were there and had a great time include Jack Porter, Doug Carlisle, Wilbur Wright, Skip Wise, Don Brynes and Alan Roebuck.

CELEBRATING INDEPENDENCE



Town of Lattimore Independence Celebration Parade.

The BREMC was represented in the parade with two cars, Dennis Davis' BMW and Jack Weller's Triumph. Following the parade, the cars were on

display for Lattimorians to see the cars up close.

Town of Ellenboro Independence Day Parade



Wilbur Wright, Ellenboro, coordinated BREMC members in the Ellenboro Independence Day Parade. In the parade were Richard Kingston, Tom Greene, Margaret Harry, Doug and Cindy Carlisle. The group was able to show their cars after the parade.

UPCOMING EVENTS

CHECK YOUR CALENDAR, GOOGLE AN EVENT, SET YOUR GPS & DRIVE

CAROLINA TROPHY SEPT 12 to 17



Carolina Trophy Road Rally returns to Lake Lue Inn and Spa. Cars will arrive Saturday, Sept. 12 and will participate in various road rallies throughout the week. Evan Amaya will be providing technical support and be the official mechanic for the event.

Watch for more information for a BREMC event around watching the rally and viewing the cars at Lake Lure. For more information visit their website at www.carolinatrophy.com

EURO AUTO FESTIVAL OCTOBER 17



The Euro Auto Festival is only 11 weeks away. This year's featured mark

is Morgan which is celebrating their 100th anniversary. Also, Mini-Coopers are being recognized on their 50th anniversary. You are encouraged to pre-register for this fun event that brings over 500 European classics together each year at the BMW plant in Greer, SC.

If you do not have a registration form, please e-mail Jack Weller <u>wsweller@aol.com</u> to receive a PDF file to mail to Euro.

BREMC WANT ADS:

IDEAS AND PICTURES FOR NEWSLETTER

The newsletter is designed to share information and news about Club members. If you have ideas for articles or pictures of your summer trips, please send them to wsweller@aol.com If I have the information by the last week of the month, I will be able to get your article in the newsletter.

